
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I have been notified by the Downtown West Allis Business Improvement District that an 

appointment to the Board of the Business Improvement District was recently approved by the BID. 

The BID's letter is attached for your information. 

 

In this regard, I am submitting to you the recommended appointment. 

 

Appointment 

Thomas Doyle (Doyle’s Milwaukee Inn), term expires 10/10/08. 

 

Your confirmation of this appointment, as recommended to me by the Downtown West Allis 

Business Improvement District, will be appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 

 
JB:jfw 

Attachment 

cc: Jackie Ellington, President 

 

MYR\CMTES\BIDAPPT1.06 


